
 

 

City Hall 

59 Carden St 

Guelph, ON 

Canada 
N1H 3A1 

 

T 519-822-1260 

TTY 519-826-9771 

Notice of Public Information Centre and  

Invitation to Participate 

 
Speed River Crossing for Arthur Street Sanitary Sewer  

Class Environmental Assessment  

 

The Project  

 
The City of Guelph has initiated a Class Environmental Assessment study for a crossing of the Speed 
River for the Arthur Street Sanitary Sewer. 
 

Background 
 
As part of the City’s sanitary sewer drainage network, a 300mm 
diameter gravity sewer and a 400mm siphon cross the Speed River 

in the area north of Neeve Street. They connect the Arthur Street 
trunk sanitary sewer to the Speed River trunk sanitary sewer on 
Wellington Street.  East of the river the 300mm diameter sewer 
passes through a private property.  The two sewers which service a 
drainage area of approximately 965ha in the northeast part of the 
City are at the end of their service life and require replacement.  
Due to their age and size, they lack capacity to convey projected 

sewage flows. The City is undertaking a Class Environmental 
Assessment to identify the future location of the Speed River 
Crossing for the Arthur Street Sanitary Sewer or an alternative to 
crossing the Speed River. 

You’re Invited to Attend 

You’re invited to attend a Public Information Centre to learn more about the process and project. The 
Open House will run from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. You’re welcome to drop–in anytime during the open 
house. Project team members will be on-hand to discuss any questions or comments that you may 
have. 

Thursday, December 12, 2013  
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 
Front Foyer/Galleria of City Hall 

1 Carden Street, Guelph 

To find out more about the project, visit guelph.ca/, or contact: 

Mr. Arun Hindupur, M.Sc., P. Eng.  
Infrastructure Planning Engineer 
City of Guelph 
1 Carden Street 
Guelph, ON N1H 3A1 

Telephone: (519) 822-1260 Ext 2282 
Email: arun.hindupur@guelph.ca  

Mr. Rick Clement, P. Eng.  
Senior Project Manager 
AECOM 
50 Sportsworld Crossing Road, Suite 290 
Kitchener, ON N2P 0A4 

Telephone: (519) 650-8710 
Email: rick.clement@aecom.com 

 

 
 

http://guelph.ca/plans-and-strategies/water-supply-master-plan/

